
From: Richard
To: Bonenfant, Janice
Cc: Ted Hillson; brenttoddconcord@gmail.com
Subject: Island Road Meeting ..May 13
Date: Monday, May 6, 2019 10:18:50 PM

My wife and I are in Arizona and will be back in NH May 12th. We are very supportive of the City
continuing basic maintenance services of Island
Road. I received a notice from Ted Hillson and
Brent Todd regarding a written letter of support
to your office by May 10. so hope this I email will suffice for our support.
Sincerely,
Richard & Cynthia Merrill
33 Island Road

Sent from my iPhone
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